

Đề ôn HSG - MÔN : TIẾNG ANH LỚP 7

Name: _____

PART A. LISTENING

1. Listen to a traffic report. Tick (✓) the things you can hear. There are two things that do not appear in the report. You will listen TWICE.

- _____ downtown
- _____ accident
- _____ injured people
- _____ a mess
- _____ highway
- _____ country line
- _____ freeway

2. Listen to the recording, match the extension phone number with the correct type of information. You will listen TWICE.

Enquiry	Number
1. Which movies are being shown	9
2. Ticket price for young children	4
3. Annual ticket fee	3
4. Buying tickets through the phone	5
5. Expressing dissatisfaction	1

PART B. LANGUAGE FOCUS

I. Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, C or D.

1. Hurry up or we can't _____ the last bus home.
A. keep B. follow C. go A. catch
2. Public _____ in my town is good and cheap.
A. transport B. tour C. journey D. travel
3. _____ he spent much money on the film, it wasn't a big success.
A. Despite B. Although C. So B. Because
4. - '_____ to walk to the theater?' - 'No. I used to cycle there.'

A. Did you used B. Were you used C. Did you use A. Have you used

5. The film was so _____. However, my father saw it from beginning to end.

A. interesting B. exciting C. boring A. festinating

1. It must be amazing _____ dogs racing.

A. see B. to see C. seeing D. saw

2. Please tell him to _____ the light. It is getting dark

A. turn on B. turn up C. turn over D. turn off

3. - 'Thank you very much.' - '_____.'

A. Please don't say so. B. Never think that.

C. Not at all. D. It's up to you.

4. Everybody attends the festival _____ fun.

A. with B. of C. in D. for

5. His family will need _____ water and electricity.

A. more B. many C. fewer D. a

II. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct form.

1. The students (have) _____ a test this time next week.

2. I (used /go) _____ on foot when I was in primary school.

3. Nuclear power (replace) _____ in the future.

4. The beaches in the south of Brazil (be) _____ so peaceful.

5. Hurry up or you (not /catch) _____ the last bus

PART C. READING

I. Read the following passage and put a word in the box in each of the numbered blanks.

role

favourite

actors

director

My (1) _____ film this year was Zero Game, the latest thriller by (2) _____ Xi Dong. It has several well-known Chinese (3) _____ and one real scene Li Mu Bai, who plays the (4) _____ of the policeman who has to catch a thief, Jun Fat. Li Mu Bai is brilliant. In the best (5) _____, he chases Jun Fat across the city on a motorbike, watched by thousands of extras.

II. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D for each gap to complete the passage.

Artists who (1) _____ pictures on the pavement which chalk used to be very common sight in London, but there (2) _____ only a few left now. Sometimes the pictures are very

good. This is proved by the fact that one of the (3) ____ favourite tricks is to draw a five pound note and see a lot of people trying to pick it up. The police usually trick pavement artists kindly and there is nothing in the law against drawing on the pavement (5) ____ the artist is so good that he gets a large (6) ____ around him and this prevents other people from passing freely along the street.

- | | | | |
|---------------|---------------|--------------|-------------|
| 1. A. draw | B. paint | C. take | D. print |
| 2. A. is | B. are | C. was | D. were |
| 3. A. artist | B. artist's | C. artists | D. artists' |
| 4. A. if | B. although | C. unless | D. because |
| 5. A. meeting | B. collection | C. gathering | D. crowd |

II. Read the passage and do the following tasks below

Energy is fundamental to human beings. Many poor people in developing countries do not have modern sources of energy like electricity or natural gas, with which their life can be improved.

People who live in mountainous areas have to gather wood for fuel. This takes a lot of time. For many people living in rural areas, biogas is the largest energy resource available. The main use of biogas is for cooking and heating, but it can also provide energy for public transport. As biogas is smoke-free, it helps the problem of indoor air pollution. Moreover, it is made from plant waste and animal manure. They cost almost nothing.

The tendency to use renewable energy sources in developing countries is on the increase as non-renewable ones are running out. In the future, the wind and the sun will be used as the most important environmentally friendly energy sources.

1. People in developing countries do not have modern sources of energy

2. Biogas is mainly used for cooking and heating

1. Where is biogas made from?

- _____

2. Does biogas help the problem of indoor air pollution?

- _____

3. What environmentally friendly energy sources will be used in the future?

- _____

PART D. WRITING

I. Re-arrange the words to make meaningful sentences.

1. this time tomorrow/ English / They/ will be learning/

-

2. live /Many / the / people / country / prefer / in / to

-

3. she /is / aunt / although/ lives/ My / poor/ happily

-

4. been / There / have / transport / interesting / many / inventions / nowadays

-

5. is / Driving / dangerous / fast / very

-

II. Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the sentence before.

1. He got the first prize at the competition. His mother is very happy

=> *His mother* _____

2. They will build a new school for children next month.

=> *A new school* _____

3. You forgot to turn off the T.V last night, didn't you?

=> *You didn't remember* _____

4. I think you should go to work by bike.

=> *Why don't* _____

5. Mr Long lived in the country when he was a child.

=> *Mr Long used* _____

III. Use the words given to complete the sentences.

1. How long / it / take / you / Ha Noi / Sa Pa?

-

2. People / love / festival / because of / advantages / they / bring / about

-

3. Ho Chi Minh city / largest city / Viet Nam

-

4. They / have / breakfast / 7 o'clock / morning

-

5. We / look / cheap and clean / sources of energy

-